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Week 2,   Term  2          12th May 2016  

WELCOME 
We extend a big welcome to our new children who have recently enrolled, and their families:-  Emma 
(Rm4) and Dallas (Rm 2) Roberts, Lucy Drake (Rm 1), Kaleb Lalas (Room 1), Katlyn Bond (Rm 4), and today 
we welcome back Brooke Bland (Rm 4).  We wish you many enjoyable school days at Kai Iwi. 
 
FOOTWEAR AT SCHOOL 
Term 2 is a ‘shoes on’ term.  All children must come to school wearing footwear which they must wear 
whenever outside.  We request that, as we have started training for cross-country every Tuesday and 
Thursday, they wear sneaker type shoes which are comfortable for running.  Gumboots, jandals or any-
thing with heels are not appropriate.  Thank you. 
 
SCHOOL ACCOUNTS 
If owing anything please find your school account attached to this newsletter.  At the last BOT meeting the 
Board decided we should not be charging for Mathletics.  Therefore, this years Mathletics fees have been 
deleted from your accounts.  To those who have already paid, please see attached to your account a note 
for you to advise us regarding the course of action you wish us to take with that payment. 
 
REMINDERS 
Health & Physical Education Survey  -  These went out yesterday (green).  Please complete them asap and 
return them to either your child’s teacher or the school office. 
BOT Nominations  -  Please return any nominations by midday next Friday, 20th May. 

HOCKEY 
Our Yr 5-6 team had their first game yesterday.  They 
played St Georges and came away with an awesome 3-
0 win.  The whole team played well and were all play-
ers of the day.  Keep up the great work guys.                     
Renee Henry 

BIG CONGRATULATIONS to Mia 
Henry for being selected for the 
Wanganui Netball Year 7 Reps.  
Well done Mia. 



NETBALL 
It’s netball time again!  And our 
team look so awesome in their new 
Netball Uniforms!  Watch out for 
next week’s newsletter for photos 
of our teams.  A big thankyou to 
Alex Denzel for being the coach of 
our Junior team.  Good luck for your 

first game this week girls  -  Go Kai Iwi. 
Jane and I have a big team this year  -  10 girls all 
eager to play great Netball.  Thankyou to our gen-
erous Principal, Ross Harvey, for our new uni-
forms.  We have been kitted out with these new 
netball dresses and new bags for both teams, and 
new balls.  We certainly are looking very flash. 
Grading Day saw us play Tupoho at 8am for our 
first game with new team members and not much 
practice on Thursday due to the weather.  I 
though we did a great job.  3rd quarter was when 
we started jelling together as a team and was 
great to watch.  Well done Leonie and Alyse, you  
both played hard and deserve a pat on the back.   
 

 
Our player of the day went to Cara Benseman.   
Good job, you had a great game. 
The result of our game last Saturday was:-  Kai Iwi 
A  vs  Tupoho,  6 - 11 win to Tupoho. 
Okay folks that’s all for this week.  Don’t forget to 
come on down to the Netball Courts to support 
our teams!  Go KAI IWI !!                             
 
NETBALL REF WANTED  -  We would like a ref to 
help us out for all of our games this season.  If you 
are available please phone Jane Corcoran or 
Louise Hartell, or leave your name and number 
with Mrs Wilson in the school office. 

Cheers, Louise Hartell 
 

Saturday (14th May) Draw 
8.30am Kai Iwi B (Yr 3-4) team begin games. 
  Sorry, have not been notified details 
  but please be there by 8.10am unless 
  your  coach notifies you differently. 
9.45am Kai Iwi A  vs  St Johns A  Court 8 


